
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
   
 
   April 12, 2016 

 
 
     Re:  ROSE STREET STORM SEWER BETWEEN 

  PALACE & LIVINGSTON STREETS 
          
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids, with alternate for using polyethylene pipe instead of concrete pipe, were 
received for the Rose Street Storm Sewer between Palace and Livingston Street:   
     
           Final Total 
      Base Bid  Alternate Award Amount 
 
GERKE EXCAVATING, INC.   $349,655.06 Deduct $31,029.78 $318,625.28   
TOMAH, WISCONSIN 
 
A-1 Excavating, Inc.    $390,077.00 Deduct $11,187.00 $378,890.00   
Bloomer, Wisconsin 
 
McHugh Excavating & Plumbing, Inc. $398,614.00 Deduct $5,786.00 $392,828.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin  
 
Haas Sons, Inc.    $402,126.55 Add $6,233.45  $408,360.00 
Thorp, Wisconsin  
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Rose Street Storm Sewer between Palace and Livingston 
Street was $249,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid with the alternate to Gerke Excavating, Inc. 
in the amount of $318,625.28.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
RT:kn 


